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SHARON PRENTICE - FENDALTON ROAD CYCLEWAY

Ms Sharon Prentice and Mr Philip Goddard addressed the Committee
regarding the proposed cycleway on Fendalton Road.

They expressed concern at the loss of parking outside residential homes, the
effects this might have on property values and their concerns at the safety
issues involved with a cycle lane in this locality. They also expressed
concern at the effects of a cycleway on traffic movements into residential
driveways and traffic turning left into Harper Avenue.

The residents suggested that the median island be removed, creating more
room, the present parking be retained and a clearway provided instead and
the road and bridge be widened by taking away the grass berms.

The representations from Mr Goddard and Ms Prentice were considered in
association with clause 18 of the agenda.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


